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Dear Parents/Carers  
  
I hope this letter finds you well. We would like to extend a warm invitation for you to become an integral part 
of our school community by joining the Parent-Teacher Association (PTA).  
  
The PTA plays a crucial role in fostering a collaborative relationship between parents, teachers, and school 
staff. It serves as a platform for open communication, shared ideas, and collective efforts to enhance the 
educational experience for our students.  
  
Here are a few ways in which your involvement with the PTA can make a positive impact:  
  

• Community Building: Joining the PTA provides an opportunity to connect with other parents, share 
experiences, and build a supportive community.  

• Voice in Decision-Making: PTA members have the chance to contribute to important decisions that 
directly affect our school environment and the well-being of our students.  

• Supporting Educational Initiatives: Your involvement allows us to organise and support various 
educational initiatives, events, and projects that enrich the learning experience for all students.  

• Networking: Build meaningful connections with teachers, administrators, and fellow parents, creating a 
network that benefits both you and your child.  

• Fun and Fulfilling Activities: Participate in the planning and execution of fun and fulfilling activities that 
contribute to a positive school atmosphere.  

 

In the first instance any parent who is interested in being part of our new JF PTA could you please complete 
the questionnaire on the link below:  
  
https://forms.office.com/e/mw8uuATnjP  
  
Your involvement in the PTA will undoubtedly enhance our school community, and we look forward to 
working together for the benefit of our children.  

 

Thank you for considering this invitation. We look forward to hearing from you.   
 
Warm regards,  

  
Miss G Tyers 
Deputy Headteacher  
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